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Website: (Click here) The Villages Deep Sea Fishing Club 
 

Greetings Members 
I hope you are taking advantage of the fantastic fishing going on right now.  Snook, Cobia, 

Red Fish, Sea Trout, and more are all in abundance.  Don't delay, get your charter 

booked.  Captains are reporting the fish bite is very active using both live or artificial 

bait.  CLICK HERE for the latest charters available.  Our trip coordinators are eager to get 

you signed up and out fishing.  Now there's an offer you can't say no to!!! 
 

Quick shots 

May meeting - Monday, May 1 at Everglades Rec. Center- doors open 6:00 PM, 

starts 6:30 PM         Our guest speaker will be Captain "Red" Ed of "Red" Ed's Fishing 

Adventures. He will tell us about his boat, upcoming trips, and what fish he will be 

targeting. Check him out here on his WEBSITE 

Spring Fish Fry Picnic - thanks to Everett Belter and his team of volunteers for 

another enjoyable picnic.  About 100 members and guests shared great food and lots of 

conversation.  Lucky winners also went home with great door prizes.   

Deep Sea Fishing Club Media Sites - everything you need to know about 

Our Club is at your fingertips. It's easy!  Click here to go to our WEBSITE, bookmark it and 

come back often for breaking news and updates. We also have a new Facebook 

page.  "LIKE" the page and "Follow" it.  You can post your own fishing trip photos, share 

your fishing experiences, or simply see the fishing experiences of other members.  If you 

want us to post pictures for you, simply email them 
to dsfcpictures@gmail.com  and include a brief description. 
 

Time's running out to buy raffle tickets - 1 lucky winner will be joining 

20 Club members going on the 4-day Private Club fishing trip on The American Patriot 

leaving July 31st.  If you don't have your tickets yet, you have 2 more chances to buy 

them.  The trip is valued at $1,560.  The winning ticket will be drawn at the June 5th 

Club meeting.  You don't have to be present to win.  MORE INFO HERE 

 

 

https://www.deepseafishingclub.org/
https://www.deepseafishingclub.org/fishing-trips.html
https://www.deepseafishingclub.org/red-eds-adventures.html
https://www.deepseafishingclub.org/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100088040412931
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100088040412931
mailto:dsfcpictures@gmail.com
https://www.deepseafishingclub.org/raffle-for-free-trips.html


 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP . . . . 
Your fishing Club has several opportunities for you to volunteer and make a 

difference.  The time demands are minimal.  Besides, there's no better way to 

utilize your talents, enthusiasm, and energy to make our Fishing Club even 

better.  Here's how you can help....... 
 
Secretary, Deep Sea Fishing Club 
Responsible for maintaining the membership roster, and processing new members and 
renewals.  Familiarity with Excel (or compatible spreadsheet software) is helpful.  This is a Board 
member position whose term expires in December 2023. 
Our current Secretary, Ida Donnegan, is stepping down for personal reasons and has agreed to 
help her successor transition into this role. 
  
Coordinator, Charter Trips 
Responsible for managing a relationship with a Captain and scheduling and filling charters on the 
Captain's behalf.  Scope of duties includes signing up members for available charter trips, 
collecting check payments, and advising trip status (Go/No Go) to members that have signed 
up.  Advocate for your Captain at monthly meetings to share fishing reports and trip availability. 
Most importantly, have fun! 
 
IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR ARE INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING, 
PLEASE CALL KEN JAGODZINSKI AT (386) 986-7655. 
 

 
We welcome your comments, ideas, questions, what's on your mind, or simply a 

message to tell us we're doing a great job!  CLICK HERE to send us a message. 
 

Until next month - Tight Lines!! 
 

mailto:villagesDSFC@gmail.com

